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H i Guys. Thanks to our chairmen 
Steve Williams and Andy Dvorak 

and the efforts of our membership, 
our 60th Annual Ride was a financial 
success. Even more importantly those 
folks who were able to attend seemed 
to thoroughly enjoy themselves. The 
Cowboy Up attitude, in addition to 
all the “extra things” made our annual 
gathering a fun time. The music during 
the flag raising, the tip jar at the bar 
trailer, the members’ donation of the 
majority of the raffle items, the good 
natured ribbing between friends, the 
awards for All Around Cowboy, the LS 
saddle pad, etc., all at the suggestion of 
our terrific members, contributed to a 
memorable week. 
	 Truly a group effort, which is a Los 
Senderos tradition.
	 Thanks again to everyone involved.

—Happy Trails, Larry ❧

•

Cowboy Etiquette
Give age the respect it deserves...in people, critters and whiskey. 

LossenderosOct12.indd   1 10/5/12   8:20 AM



Announcements
This year our Ride Chairmen suggested we award a 

title of All Around Cowboy to the individual who 
participates successfully in all events of the ride. This year, 
two cowboys tied for the award, Scott Vowles and Craig 
Knox. They each received a LS saddle blanket. The Sorting 
Championship went to Travis Johnson (guest of Terry 
Crook), Bill Cuddeback and Scott Vowles. The Cowboy 
Challenge Championship went to Jeff Lashnett (Guest of 
Bernie Martin).  Los Senderos congratulates all these folks 
for their accomplishments.
	 The dates have been set for the Annual Meeting and 
Annual Dinner Dance and are shown in the schedule above.
	 Remember we are always looking for good prospective 
new members. If you know of someone who might be a 
good candidate bring them out on our next ride. ❧

•

	 2012 Calendar of Events
October 28.................... Witch Creek, Santa Ysabel

November 25.....................................Mesa Grande

December 11...........Annual Meeting, Sunset Room
	 Town & Country Hotel

January 26..........Dinner Dance, Chanticleer Room
	 Town & Country Hotel

This Month’s Ride
Thanks to Bill Middleton, our destination this month 

is the Witch Creek portion of the Tolluch Ranch 
located just west of Santa Ysabel.. This is truly a wonderful 
opportunity to ride a working ranch with a rich history and 
beautiful scenery. Our thanks to the Tolluch’s for sharing 
their home with us.

Directions: Ranch is located approximately 3.5 miles west 
of Santa Ysabel on Highway 78. Look for Los Senderos sign. 
We will ride out promptly at 10:00 AM and Jim Sheridan 
will again be providing lunch. Looking forward to seeing 
you all. ❧

•

Cowboy Etiquette
Casual means no tie, but get a haircut, shine your boots, 
and tuck in your shirttail. Semiformal means you will 
need a tie, a coat and all of the above. Black tie formal 
means you probably don’t want to go.
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